
PLEASE NOTE: If you are accessing this newsletter through Peachjar, hyperlinks will not work. You can click the “Learn More” button to go to the
VBSD website or visit the high school website to be able to click the links directly. The Pointer Update is posted on the high school home page

under “News and Announcements.” Go to www.vbsd.us > Schools > Van Buren High School

Week of January 6-11

Monday ● NO SCHOOL! (Teacher Work Day)

Tuesday ● Bowling vs. Ozark (Midland Bowl)
● Basketball @ Greenwood
● Wrestling @ Greenbrier

Wednesday ● Report Cards

Thursday ● Bowling vs. Lincoln (Midland Bowl)
● Wrestling vs. Northside/Conway/Vilonia

Friday ● Pep Rally
● Wrestling @ Searcy Tournament (Girls)
● Basketball vs. Siloam Springs

Saturday ● Wrestling @ Searcy Duals (Boys)

Visit our School Calendar for a glimpse at all upcoming events!

Announcements

➔ Extreme temperatures are harmful to Chromebooks - please make sure to take your
Chromebook inside over the break so it doesn't freeze in your car.

➔ Now is the time to PURCHASE A YEARBOOK - make sure to select Van Buren High School!
The due date to purchase a yearbook is January 23rd!

➔ You can also PURCHASE A SENIOR AD - due date is January 15th. Please make sure to read the
form carefully. You can pay using a link, but you must also fill out the Google Form
completely!

➔ Support the VBHS Softball Team at their annual Pancake Breakfast! This Saturday, January
11th, at The Vault - Downtown Van Buren. Starts at 8:00am, over at 10:00am. Price is $5!

https://www.vbsd.us/schools/van-buren-high-school/calendar
http://yearbookforever.com/
https://forms.gle/6xLTagLF6wCh3MfB8


Sophomores
Class of 2027

Juniors
Class of 2026

Seniors
Class of 2025

● College Project will
meet with 10th, 11th,
and 12th grade students
on Wednesday, 1/8/24,
during 3rd hour.

● College Project will
meet with 10th, 11th,
and 12th grade students
on Wednesday, 1/8/24,
during 3rd hour.

● YALE University will be
at the FAC on Thursday,
1/9/24 for a visit with
Juniors and Seniors.

● FAFSA Workshops will be held
Tues (1/14) and Mon (2/10) from
5:30-7:00 in the evenings in
the library. Please plan to be
there at 5:30 as it will take the
majority of the time to
complete. You will need to
sign up with Mrs. Nelson and
bring your parent(s) with you
along with your parent(s) 2023
income tax information.
Please have your FSA ID ready
by going to FAFSA.gov and
creating an account.

● College Project will meet with
10th, 11th, and 12th grade
students on Wednesday,
1/8/24, during 3rd hour.

● YALE University will be at the
FAC on Thursday, 1/9/24 for a
visit with Juniors and Seniors.

Teacher Birthdays - January

5th
Marc Bradford

6th
Gabrielle Robinson

7th
Stephanie Dunn

14th
Danna Fudge

Karen Mohr-Robertson
Paula Weese

15th
Denise McAfee
Laurie Whitworth

19th
Tara Durrough

22nd
Pam Norried

26th
Brad Autry

31st
Taylor McKenna

Have a great week!


